
PUBLIC NOTICE
BOROUGH OF GLEN

OSBORNE
2024 PROPOSED BUDGET
Notice is hereby given that the
Council of the Borough of Glen
Osborne  has  adopted  the
tentative budget at its regular
meeting  that  was  held  on
November  21,  2023.
Summary  of  the  major
categories  of  planned
expenditures  for  all  funds
follows:
General Fund
Government…………………
$216,918
Public  Service………………
53,000
Public  Safety………………..
200,955
Public  Works………………..
322,217
Total……………………………
…… $793,090
A copy of the entire proposed
2024 budget is available at the
Borough  office,  Sewickley
Municipal Building, 601 Thorn
Street, Sewickley, PA, Monday
through Friday from 9:00 a.m.
until  5:00  p.m.   Notice  is
hereby  given  that  a  public
hearing will  be held at  7:00
p.m. December 19,  2023,  in
Osborne  Elementary  School,
1414 Beaver Road, Sewickley,
PA to receive oral and written
comments  regarding  the
proposed  budget  prior  to
approval.

Diane Vierling
Borough Secretary-

Treasurer


